
     November 21, 2001 
 

 
 

 
Alderman Paul A. Henningsen 
4th Aldermanic District 

City Hall, Room 205 
 

Dear Alderman Henningsen: 
 
 The Milwaukee Metropolitan Sewerage District has requested permission to cut 

into the pavement of West Clybourn Street near the intersections of North 14th and 
North 16th Streets in order to construct new manholes.  West Clybourn Street in that 

area was recently reconstructed and the pavement is sti ll under guarantee.  
Authorization allowing me to issue an excavation permit must be given by the Common 
Council.   

 
 As you can imagine, Milwaukee Metropolitan Sewerage District is anxious to 

begin this work before the weather conditions get too bad.  I am requesting that you 
consider approving the file under suspension of the rules at the Council’s November 27, 
2001 meeting.  This would allow for the expeditious construction of the manholes.  

 
 Thank you for your help on this matter.  If you have any questions, feel free to 

contact Tom Miller at extension 3304. 
 
     Very truly yours, 

 
 

 
     Mariano A. Schifalacqua 
     Commissioner of Public Works 
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